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Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 

Telephone: (01895) 443310   

Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org
Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org
      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby
Deputy Headteacher:  Ms Claire Caddell

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

Reports and Parents Evening 

It’s nearing the end of term, and the time of year for School Reports and Parents Evening. 

This is the last year we will be sharing an end of year report.  In future, we will be sharing information about pupil progress via an app called Evidence for Learning.  

The reports this time are significantly larger than usual as they include lots of photos and termly reports from teachers.  We will be sending reports electronically by email.  If you want a printed version, please contact Reception.
Sharing the reports electronically has several advantages; including making them more easily translated into other languages and gives you access to the photographs should you wish to keep them.  If you are happy for the report to be sent electronically, but would like it to be encrypted, please let us know by calling reception.
Reports should arrive by email before Parents Evening on 12th July 2022 (virtual).  If you have changed your email address, or you have not received the report by 11th July, please let reception know.  
Bookings for Parents Evening will be open from Monday 4th to Monday 11th July 2022 via SchoolCloud.   Instructions on how to book an appointment are attached. 
We have had requests from some parents asking to come into school to view their child’s work. We have arranged two dates for this:   
Tuesday 21st June from 3:30 to 4:30 

or

Tuesday 28th June from 3:30 to 4:30

It is important you confirm you are intending to come in to view your child’s work, as we need to collate and make their work available for you.  Please complete and return the attached form, or contact Reception by the deadlines mentioned below. 
Kind regards.
Claire Caddell

Deputy Headteacher 

Viewing Work in School – please return to Reception 
If you wish to see your child’s work, please complete and return this slip or call Reception to let us know.  

I wish to come into school on (tick one date please)

          21st June from 3:30 to 4:30  [image: image2.emf](reply must be received at school no later than the morning 20th June)
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or

          28th June from 3:30 to 4:30 (reply must be received at school no later than the morning 27th June)

Name of Pupil (please PRINT):     _______________________________________

Form Group     __________________

Parent/Carer Name   _______________________________________
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